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October 31, 2022

To Students, Faculty, and Staff

From: Isao Satoh, Deputy Director of the COVID-19 Task Force
Haruo Minatoya, Deputy Director of the COVID-19 Task Force

Partial Lifting of COVID-19-Related Access Restrictions on Ookayama Campus

Please be informed that the gate for the pedestrian walkway next to the main gate, which

had been closed since April 30, 2020, has now been reopened.




